
August 5» 1975
Mark Haworth-Booth, Edq.
Department of Circulation
Victoria and Albert Museum
South Kensington
London, England SW7 2RL
Dear Mr. Haworth-Booth,

The Sierra Club has forwarded to us 
your request for Mr. Porter’s permission 
to reproduce his photographs in the Museum’s 
exhibition, "The Land.” Mr. Porter is away 
on a trip photographing and will not return 
to Santa Pe until the end of the month. He 
will write to you then. Although he cannot 
sign the permission form before that, Mr. 
Porter said that he certainly will do so.

Sincerely yours,

Elise R, Noble


